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3 June, 1996

Mr. M. Topa,
1 Forburg Road,
London, N16 6HP.

Dear Mr. Topa,

Thank you for your recent letter regarding From Russia with Love screened

Holiday Monday 27th May, and we have noted your comments concerning

Carlton's presentation of this film.

Feature fihns shown on television are not necessarily in the form originally seen in

the cinemas. O1'ten several versions are made at the time of production for use

accorcling to the intended outlet. In this instance, From Russia with Love was a

television version of the film. It was deemed suitable for transrnission at 5.00 pm,

in accorclance with the ITC's tramily Viewing Policy.

Should you require tirrther information about the Faniily Viewing Policy and the

ITC's Programme Code, you may write to the Independent Television Commission

whose acldress and details are contained in the enclosed 1eaflet.

Thank you for taking the time to write. Your complaint has been registered.

Maureen Pattison
Viewer Liaison Otficer
Carlton Broadcasting
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